



Christmas shopping

Jane Decloe and Angela Robitaille get into the Christmas spirit at a table of Christmas knickknacks at the fifth annual Acton High School craft sale on Saturday. A good turnout perused more than 100 tables with proceeds from table rentals, admission and bake sale going to buy equipment for the school and to support athletic teams. Photo by Eve Martin

Parade trophy winners announced

The Hornby/Ashgrove Scouts won the Ray Harlow Memorial Trophy for the best theme entry in the Georgetown Santa Claus Parade.

Other trophy winners announced recently by the parade organizers, the Lions Club, were

Georgetown Pipe Band, Best Marching Band; Peel Shrine Club Go-cart Patrol; Best Entry by a Community Group; LoDuca Custom Tile, Best Commercial Entry and the Haines and Van Ryn families for Frosty the Snowman, Most Creative Entry.



Bishop blesses new school in Georgetown

Bishop Anthony Tonnos blessed the ground as **Father Hunt of Holy Cross** watched, during the groundbreaking ceremony of the new St. Catherine of Alexandria School being constructed in Georgetown South. The school, now under construction, will be completed for the September 2001 opening.

Photo by Ted Brown



Br. 120 Legion Ladies support park project

Royal Canadian Legion Branch 120 Ladies Auxiliary president Jean Harley (left) recently presented Remembrance Park Millennium Project committee member Crystal. Thorogood with a cheque for \$1,200 to be used to refurbish the park benches, originally donated by the Branch 120 Ladies Auxiliary.

Photo by Ted Brown

DRIVEN.

Come In For A Test Drive!





878-4137

It's only a great deal if you get a great car.